
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
The River Rouge Housing Commission will be closing 

the Low-Income Public Housing’s waiting list for all 
bedroom size effective March 31, 2025. 

 

Pre-applications will be accepted up until Monday, March 31, 
2025 at 4:00 p.m. Any applications submitted after this date and 
time will be rejected and returned to listed Head of Household.  

At the time of closing, the RRHC has not determined when the 
waiting list will reopen. RRHC will announce the reopening of the 

waiting list using the same methods as used to announce the 
closing of the waiting list. 

While the waiting list is closed, the RRHC will not maintain an 
interest listing. 

Please be aware that the RRHC never charges an application fee 
and the agency does not provide emergency housing. 

The River Rouge Housing Commission does not discriminate on 
the basis of familial composition, race, sex, sexual orientation, 

disability, color, religion or nation origin.  

For additional, information, please visit our website at 
www.riverrougehousing.com  

  

 

http://www.riverrougehousing.com/

